
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

October 2, 2020 

 

County of Accomack, Virginia 

P.O. Box 388 

Accomack, VA 23301 

 

                                                                                                 Re:  W14DY-D, Onancock, VA, 

                Facility ID No. 14087 

Dear Licensee: 

Your license authorization for the above-referenced station is cancelled, therefore you are required to 

permanently cease operation of the station. 

Commission records indicate that we sent you a letter on July 1, 2020 (July Letter) to inform you that you 

had failed to file an application to renew your broadcast license authorization.1 In the July Letter, you 

were given until 11:59 p.m. (local time) on October 1, 2020, to file a renewal application, which you have 

not done.  We also informed you, if we did not receive your application by the deadline, we would cancel 

your license authorization and you would be required to permanently cease operation of the station.  Our 

records indicate that you have not filed the renewal application within the time period specified in the 

July Letter and, as stated above, your license authorization for the above-referenced station is cancelled, 

therefore you are required to permanently cease operation of the station. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

Barbara A. Kreisman 

Chief, Video Division 

Media Bureau 

 

 

 

1 Letter from Barbara A. Kreisman, Chief, Video Division, FCC Media Bureau, to County of Accomack, Virginia. 

(July 1, 2020) (on file in LMS Fac. ID 14087). 


